



Headteacher: Mr. Z Vice "Success through partnership"

May/June 2023

Dear Applicant

Thank you for requesting details for the post of Teacher of Boys' PE at the College, from September 2023 or January 2024.

Robertsbridge Community College is exceptional for two reasons: our staff are highly motivated, enthusiastic and totally committed to school improvement and our students are well behaved, good humoured and excited about their learning. At Robertsbridge, we are not afraid to do things differently. We have a unique approach to many aspects of school life and are proud of our personcentred approach. This is no ordinary school.

We offer a brave curriculum to ensure that all students are inspired for life-long learning. We are committed to driving up standards through teaching of the highest quality and focused support and intervention to enable all students to fulfil their potential.

This is an exciting time for the subject area as academic results continue to improve at the College. The department's success has been continuous in recent years whilst also providing students with a variety of extra-curricular enrichment opportunities.

To apply, please complete an application form and write a covering letter explaining what you can bring to Robertsbridge Community College. The deadline for applications is **9.00 am on Monday 12 June 2023**; it can be posted or emailed to the College.

I hope to receive your application shortly.

Yours sincerely

Zak Vice Headteacher











